June 5, 1967

Mr., Herbert G. Poertner

General Manager

Research Foundation

American Public Works Association
1313 East 60 Street

Chicago, Illinois 60637

Dear Mr. Poertner:

Reference is made to your telegram of June 3rd addressed
to Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr. and your request that your letter
and questionnaire of May 22nd be answered.

In checking our files, we are unable to locate your corres-
pondence. If you will forward another questionnaire to us,

we will see that it is promptly completed and returned to
your.

Sincerely yours,

R. Earl Landers
Administrative Asgsistant

REL:lp





